Dear Students:
Eric, my TA, tells me that there is some misunderstanding regarding the first assignment.  He had taken this class before, and he understands the extent of the assignment.  Some of you have been writing up your experiences using computers in your field of study.  That won’t do.  Realize that this is a graduate course and I expect you to do some research and read literature before writing it up.  You need to include the references at the end of the chapter.

Regards,

Dr. Abraham

PS:  I tried to email all of you.  It appears that most of you have not given your email address to the university.

